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The Seasons are changing and we welcome the cooler weather 

that brings.  But our commitment to sharing Truth and Life to the    

women and men of Walton County does not change!  Take a few 

moments to catch up with all the “goings on” at PRCW.  You will 

be blessed! 

Our Vision 

Healthy families living Christ-centered 

lives, practicing purity, pursuing and 

promoting the sanctity of human life 
Fatherhood “The Family Hero” 

We now have 6 mentors trained or in training to 

work with our men. Three clients are currently    

being mentored and 6 more are interested in    

starting the Fatherhood program. Thank you        

Ed Voorhees for volunteering to be our               

Volunteer Facilitator for the Fatherhood Program! 

Client Statistics as of 9/3/15 

108 New Clients  (104 in 2014)                             

92 Pregnancy Tests administered                       

54 Sonograms                                                         

2 Salvations                                                               

3 Rededications What our Clients are       

saying… 

“Everything was great!!!” 

“Your Center is wonderful” 

“I most liked the kindness and the          

information available” 

“Everything was great and I could really 

relate to the lesson”       -male client 

“The best thing? The learning               

experience. Beyond what I imagined. 

The information is priceless.”                    

-male client 

Happy Birthday PRCW  

2016 marks our 20th year! We praise the Lord 

for His continued blessing of this vital, ongoing 

ministry. Look for ways we are celebrating! 

Impact Walton                      

Thank you donors for helping us educate     

students through our Sexual Health and Fetal  

Development  Program. We will educating in 

three more CLC Classes in November. 

Silver Ring Thing Purity Event   

We were excited to have 119 people attend, including 25 parents for 

the Parent Session.  37 students got rings as a sign of their commit-

ment to Purity and 1 student gave his life to Christ! We hope to have 

this event again next year. Thanks to Principal Brian Hicks at MAHS,  

Nurse Manager Lora Petersheim, Brian Widmer, Dr. Josh Dubose, 

Athens Orthopedic Clinic, and the many volunteers who took care of 

the SRT team and helped with the event!  

Life Chain 

Please join us Oct. 4, 2:30 to 3:30 in Loganville or Monroe for the 

Annual LIFE CHAIN to stand up for LIFE.   

Downtown Loganville on Hwy 78 or Downtown Monroe at the Old 

Courthouse 



Hope Closet Needs 

Thank you for helping supply our Hope Closet necessities 

for mothers and babies.                                                                           

Our ongoing needs… 

Diapers, Wipes,              

Baby Wash, Powder,      

Lotion 

Board Members 

Thank you to Pastor Hugo Bryan-Porter, Terry Queen, 

Dr. Josh DuBose, Mary LaMont, Dr. Jeff Box and Kecia 

Klob, for volunteering to meet monthly to discuss and 

make decisions regarding critical issues at our center. 

WE ARE GROWING! 

We are so thankful for our donors because you helped 

us hire four new staff members!  

Sue Crone (a former volunteer) is now Director of  Client 

Services.                                                                         

Lora Petersheim is now our Nurse Manager, overseeing 

all medical services of PRCW. In addition, Lora will soon 

be able to perform sonograms when she completes    

Sonogram training in October.  We would like to thank 

our wonderful volunteer Beth Riescher for currently 

providing sonograms to our patients.                                                                

Lana Duffell (a former volunteer) was hired as our new 

Corporate Development Consultant.                                                                                                 

Julie Wooten (a former volunteer) is now our Staff     

Administrative Assistant.   

Abortion in Walton County                             

Regrettably, abortions have increased in Walton County 

from 195 abortions in 2012 to 246 abortions in 2013. That 

is 51 additional abortions! However, as videos that have 

emerged showing the truth of what Planned Parenthood 

does to unborn children, we are preparing for more and 

more people to discover our life affirming ministry 

where babies are rescued and women never die! Thank 

you for helping us continue to provide free health care  

services to these women! It’s more important than ever! 

You are saving lives!! Visit www.PRCWalton.com to see 

how you can partner with us in our ministry to women, 

men, and their unborn children. 

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED                     

We need volunteers to attend the next Volunteer     

Training meeting. Contact us if you would like to encour-

age and support women who come for our services. You 

can download the Volunteer Application at  

www.prcwalton.com under the heading “Support our 

Work” 

2016 Gala   Save the Date                              

Our Gala next Spring will be held on April 28, 2016.           

Our 2015 Gala raised $54000! Pray with us for a huge in-

crease in participation and donations in 2016.  

Great News!                                                                                          

An anonymous donor recently gave $5000 to be used to fund a billboard for 

PRCW!  We hope you will be seeing it before the end of 2015. This will    

greatly increase the visibility of this ministry! Pray for most effective location. 

Ministries helping Ministries                     

When you support PRCW, you also support other life     

affirming ministries like New Start in Newton County and 

this year’s first Sanctity of Human Life event in Southeast 

Asia! 

Striving to become the First Choice   

for those facing unplanned pregnancies as encouraged 

by Kirk Walden, author of The Wall. 


